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2nd June 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers and Students, 
 
Welcome back to all of our year 11 students for your final half term at Stockport Academy, indeed your final half 
term of compulsory schooling.  Myself and staff have been so impressed by everyone’s diligence and efforts in 
external exams so far – we expected nothing less.  As we continue to work together for the next couple of weeks 
to support year 11 students in fulfilling their potential and ensuring best possible life chances, I wish to confirm 
the following: 
 

• Period 6 revision will continue each day in preparation for the exam the following morning. 
 

• Students can access breakfast each morning and their subject teachers to support them in advance of 
morning exams. 

 

• Students are still able to access revision resources from Mrs Duffy should they wish to do so at no cost. 
  
We would be extremely grateful for any items returned that we are able to use to support further Stockport 
Academy students, this includes revision guides (once students have finished with them), items of uniform or PE 
kit or chromebooks/chargers – for each item returned students will be issued with a raffle ticket – this raffle will 
take place at the leavers assembly where a number of cash prizes up to £50 will be available.   Our leavers 
assembly will take place following the last whole cohort exam. 
  
Our leavers hoodies have arrived in school – Once these have all been sorted they will be distributed to students 
– Mr Farnworth will inform parents/ carers and students when this will be.  Please be aware that students will be 
permitted to wear leavers hoodies in school once these have been distributed, but they will NOT be able to wear 
them into exams in keeping with exam regulations. 
  
Finally, I wish to thank all parents and stakeholders for your support for the last five years and also over the 
coming weeks – we are excited to see what our year 11 can achieve in the Summer and look forward to 
celebrating their achievements with you in due course. 
  

 
 
Mrs J McCann 
 
Principal 
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